From: Sophie Vieira

To: Gurewitz, Heather

Subject: RE: Use Permit 3-22 Tallman Brewing - Comments Requested - Please respond by July 1, 2022
Date: Friday, July 1, 2022 1:58:21 PM

Heather,

I am not sure if you have heard from HazMat or Consumer Protection but necessary plans and
permits will need to be obtained from EH before opening.
Thank you,

From: Gurewitz, Heather <hgurewitz@fortbragg.com>

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 12:11 PM

To: O'neal, Thomas <toneal@fortbragg.com>; Michael Oliphant <oliphant@mendocinocounty.org>;
Sophie Vieira <vieiras@mendocinocounty.org>; O'Neal, Chantell <coneal@fortbragg.com>

Subject: FW: Use Permit 3-22 Tallman Brewing - Comments Requested - Please respond by July 1,
2022

Dear Colleagues,

Per my previous correspondence on June 15, 2022, | had requested a response by today. If you
would like to provide a comment on this project but have not done so, please notify me today,
otherwise | will assume that you have no comments. Please note that the applicant has made some
modifications to the floor plan for the food preparation area. | have attached a copy of that to this
notification. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Heather Gurewitz, MCRP, AICP
Associate Planner

City of Fort Bragg

416 N. Franklin St.

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

(707) 961-2827 x118

Please note that my emails are subject to frequent Public Records Requests, and the
contents of emails sent to or received by me may be reviewed by members of the
public.

From: Gurewitz, Heather

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 2:14 PM

To: Naulty, John <Jnaulty@fortbragg.com>; Michael Oliphant <oliphant@mendocinocounty.org>;
Sophie Vieira <vieiras@mendocinocounty.org>; O'Neal, Chantell <coneal@fortbragg.com>
Subject: Use Permit 3-22 Tallman Brewing - Comments Requested - Please respond by July 1, 2022

Dear Colleagues,

The attached project is submitted to your agency for review and comment. Copies of
materials describing the project are attached to provide additional information. Any
comments you provide regarding the above-mentioned project will be incorporated by City
Staff into the review of the project and eventual public hearing packet to be presented
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before the Fort Bragg Planning Commission. Please provide any comments or
recommendations from your agency and provide the name of a contact person in your
agency. Thank you in advance for your time and effort in reviewing this project.

Response Due Date: July 1, 2022

Thank you,
Heather

Heather Gurewitz, MCRP, AICP
Associate Planner

City of Fort Bragg

416 N. Franklin St.

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

(707) 961-2827 x118

Please note that my emails are subject to frequent Public Records Requests, and the
contents of emails sent to or received by me may be reviewed by members of the
public.



